



Office of the Head of School

February 6, 2020

Ms. Immacolata Arpino Principal **Liceo Statale Publio Virgilio Marone** Via Flavio Gioia, 16 80062 Meta di Sorrento, Italy

Dear Ms. Arpino,

Thank you for inviting Charlotte Country Day School Middle School students and their three teachers once again to visit your school. From all accounts, last year's visit was a highly meaningful experience for our students and I hope the same was true for yours. Since then, this year's group has been looking forward to this unique opportunity on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 to talk with their peers from Liceo Statale Publio Virgilio Marone and to better understand Italian culture.

We are deeply appreciative of the flexibility and open-heartedness this requires of you as well as your English teacher, Ms. Linda Auletta, in order to offer this glimpse into your school life to our eighth grade students. On behalf of Mr. John Feliciano, Ms. Kimberlee Carter, Mr. Dwayne Wilson, and myself, please accept our sincere gratitude. We look forward to continuing the connection and mutual understanding between our two schools.

Sincerely,

Mark Reed

Head of School